
 

30 January 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Following my email at the end of last year, we wanted to write to give you further information 
about the Options Process that we have here in school for your young person. There will be 
many opportunities for both you and your young person to gather information to help them make 
really good decisions. Please see the table below for important dates in the process. 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Pathways Evening on 21 March, but if you have any 
questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me (mbasso@carringtonschool.org). 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs M Basso 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 
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